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Dear church family,
As many of you know, our last day here will be Sunday, July 28th. Amy and I have been so blessed by the love and
support you have shown us over the last three years! It will definitely be hard to leave. We are so thankful for our time
here and all of the many friendships we’ve made. You have encouraged us and helped us grow in our faith, and we are
grateful for the way the Lord has used you in our lives. Please, pray for us as we begin our new adventure. I am going
“In View of a Call” to FBC Cherokee Village, Arkansas on July 7th for the position of Associate Pastor of Worship.
Wherever we end up, we are so thankful for the time that we have been here at Heartland!
Scott Smith (who has been playing the organ on Sundays) has accepted the position of Worship Leader, as well as
Music Teacher for the school. He is very talented and has a heart for the Lord and a passion for excellence in music. I
am very thankful the Lord has brought him here!
As we wrap up our time here, we look forward to serving together with you in VBS, at Youth Camp, and of course
lifting up our Savior together on Sunday mornings! We will continue to pray for you - that the Lord will continue use
the church and school to reach many people for the Lord! We love you all!
In Christ,
Brad & Amy Krigbaum

Ephesians 3:14-21
For this reason I bow my knees before the Father, from whom
every family in heaven and on earth derives its name, that He

would grant you, according to the riches of His glory, to be
strengthened with power through His Spirit in the inner man,
so that Christ may dwell in your hearts through faith; and that

you, being rooted and grounded in love, may be able to
comprehend with all the saints what is the breadth and length

and height and depth, and to know the love of Christ which
surpasses knowledge, that you may be filled up to all the

fullness of God. Now to Him who is able to do far more
abundantly beyond all that we ask or think, according to the
power that works within us, to Him be the glory in the church

and in Christ Jesus to all generations forever and ever. Amen.
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Hello everyone,
Summer is in full swing, and we are gearing up for the 2024-2025 school
year. The school is continuing to grow, and we are excited to see how God
is going to move here this year. God is continuing to bring students and
families to Heartland. We will be starting our 41st year of Christian
education.
As I look to the start of this year and future years, it is evident that God is
still working here. As many of you know, the heart of our mission for HCS
is to provide an accessible, affordable, and available education to all students
God brings to us. I firmly believe that if God is calling students here, He
will also provide a way for them to attend. I have seen this provision in
many forms, whether through an opened job opportunity for a family, the
ability to offer new/improved programs, God providing a new
teacher/coach/staff member and volunteers just when needed, and through
the generosity of our church members and donors. I am constantly
humbled by how God moves and works in this place.
This year we will be working on several projects to improve our facilities
and will begin looking at the possibility of expanding to provide for
additional classroom space and extra curricular program space. If you are
interested in partnering with us to provide some of these needs, or if you
would like to volunteer to help at the school, please reach out to me at
tatcheson@hfministires.org.
In His service,
Tamra Atcheson
816-370-7869
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Tamra Atcheson, Director of Marketing and Development

https://givebutter.com/heartland-christian-school

Host Families Needed

July 7-11 - FBC Youth Camp

We have heard about a few
possible international

students who are interested
in attending during this

coming school year, and we
are in need of host families!  
This is an exciting ministry
for our school to continue

and an excellent opportunity
to bring the mission field

into your home.  If you have
any questions or would like

to serve as a host family,
please, reach out to Pastor

McCubbin at: 
dmccubbin@hfministries.org

https://givebutter.com/heartland-christian-school


Dear Heartland Christian School Parents,
We're gearing up for our 1st Parent Teacher Fellowship (PTF) meeting,
scheduled for Monday, July 15th at 5:00 PM. As we prepare for the upcoming
school year, your involvement is crucial in shaping the success of our
community.
We're eager to discuss important matters such as selecting new board
leadership, planning exciting events like game nights and new family
welcomes, and doing our best to ensure a smooth transition for both
returning and incoming students and faculty.
Your input and support are invaluable in making these initiatives a reality.
The number one objective of our PTF is to spread kindness and joy in all we
do to uplift Heartland Christian School. We're counting on your presence
and participation to ensure that our school community continues to thrive.
Don't forget to mark your calendars and spread the word! Please, encourage
fellow parents to join us, as we work together to create memorable
experiences for our students and families. We will have Jimmy Johns brought
in and likely plan to be working together until about 7. Feel free to come
when you can, leave when you need. We value any and all support from
fellow parents!
Warm regards,
Heartland Christian School Parent Teacher Fellowship

PTF  Section

Summer Events

July 15 - PTF Mtg, 5:00pm

Jessica Powell, PTF President

Contacting the PTF
If you have any questions, 

please reach out to us via our PTF email:
heartlandchristianschool.pta@gmail.com 

And follow us on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1452593801671241/



Weekly Schedules
FBC Belton

Children
Infants-5th Grade

Rooms 32-39

Seekers
6th-12th grades

Room 3

Children’s
Bible Studies

Men’s Class
Room 142

Ladies’ Class
Room 133

Senior Adult Ladies’ Class
Room 141

Adult Bible Studies

Philippians
Room 9

Battling Worry Biblically
Room 33

New Members’ Class
(available on request)

Room 30

Topical Adult
Bible Studies

Sundays

Bible Studies
9am

Worship Service
10:15am

Meeting Malachai
Young Adults 

Room 5

Young Adult
Bible Study

Sunday Evening Services
Schedule Coming Soon!

Beginning July 24th, we will be offering a short
worship service and a time for Bible Studies on

Sunday evenings, 6:30pm-7:30pm.



Weekly Schedules
FBC Belton

Wednesday Nights

Join the Pastor for a special
time of fellowship, Bible study,

and prayer.

This class is currently focused
on the book of John.

Pastor’s Bible Study
Thursdays, 10am

Room 133

Other Days

Senior Adult Luncheon
IHOP, 11:30am
2nd Thursdays

Enjoy a nice meal with the
Pastor after his Thursday Bible

study once a month.

IHOP
220 Peculiar Dr, 

Belton, MO 64012

Congregational 
Bible Study

6:30pm, Auditorium

FBC Praise Band Practice
7:30pm


